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To help keep local road users in the loop, we’ve put together an overview 
plan of the upcoming significant summer roading projects, find out more.

Tirohia te whārangi ipurangi mō ngā taipitopito whānui

We’re gearing up to make your local roads safer and more 
enjoyable with our summer season roading upgrades. 

Fire hydrant flushing underway 
Whakatāne District Council, alongside local fire brigades, will be carrying out 
essential fire hydrant flushing across the district from August to December. 

This routine mahi helps maintain the district’s fire hydrants, with minor 
temporary effects like discoloured water or reduced water pressure possible. 

Find out more on our website whakatane.govt.nz

Wandering stock?  
Let us know
Our Animal Control team responds immediately 
to reports of roaming stock on district roads. If 
you spot wandering animals, call our customer 
services team on 07 306 0500 – available 24/7.

Most animal owners 
in our district are 
responsible, but when 
issues arise, we're here to 
help keep our roads and 
communities safe.
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Keep an eye on  
your letter box 
Voting papers arrive  
from 9 September.
What’s in your voting pack:

	 Voting papers
	 Voter information guide
	 Return envelope 


